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To the President of the Republic of Belarus A.G. Lukashenko
Dear Alexander Grigorievich!

We urge you to initiate the adoption of a law banning the promotion of non-traditional sexual
relationships among minors and establishing legal liability for these actions.

Propaganda and promotion of non-traditional sexual relationships are especially actively
carried out in the Western world by state and suprastate structures as part of the promotion
of the values of the LGBT community and the public demonstration of their way of life,
symbols and paraphernalia. The ideology of promoting non-traditional sexual relationships,
based on anti-Christian gender theory, is spreading throughout all countries of the world
through global structures.

This ideology contradicts not only common sense and Christian principles, but also the
concept of national security, which states that the protection of traditional family values is one
of the key issues of national security.

Today in Belarus it is necessary to legally prohibit the propaganda of the values of the LGBT
community among minors, the dissemination of information aimed at developing in minors
non-traditional sexual attitudes, the attractiveness of non-traditional sexual relations, a
distorted idea of the social equivalence of traditional and non-traditional sexual relations, or
the imposition of information about non-traditional sexual relations, arousing interest in such
relationships. This propaganda is growing every year, it is aimed at reducing the birth rate,
destroying the traditional family, and its main goal is our children and youth, our future. It is
disguised as programs on gender equality, non-discrimination and HIV prevention,
introduced into the systems of social protection, education and health care, and deliberately
carried out in the largest media.

The adoption of such a law, legal liability for its violation and a supra-departmental national
program for the preservation of traditional values is necessary for the future of our country,
for the existence of Belarusians as a distinctive and sovereign nation. It should be noted that
in the Russian Federation the corresponding legislative changes were adopted in 2013.
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With this appeal, we continue the initiative of 7 thousand citizens of the Republic of Belarus,
who in June 2018 sent you collective letters with a proposal to consider the adoption of a law
banning the promotion of homosexuality and other forms of non-traditional sexual behavior

among minors.

An appeal from citizens to the President of the Republic of Belarus with a request to initiate
the adoption of a Law banning the promotion of non-traditional sexual relations among

minors and establishing legal liability for these actions.
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